
Family Day Weekend

Metal Choir RETURNS

Invoicing

JOIN PMM ON DISCORD! 

WHATS ON IN FEBRUARY AT...WHATS ON IN FEBRUARY AT...

WE ARE OPEN the weekend of
Family day (Feb 19,20,21) Lessons
are scheduled. Speak with your
teacher if you cannot attend.

As Pleasant Mountain Music 
 expands and matures, we're
looking at best practices for our
behind-the-scene operations. As
a result, from February onwards, we
will invoice our private-lesson
clients on the 5th or 6th of each
month. Previously invoices were sent
approximately in the first week of a
month. 

Group lesson invoices are typically
billed up-front at the beginning of the
course, so any clients enrolled in
group lessons are unlikely to be
affected by the billing cycle change. 
Thank you for your patience and 
 cooperation with this change. 

Please contact Sarah with any
questions regarding invoicing.

We are expanding our digital presence! We (PMM) are now on Discord. It's a free
app that allows us to share media and updates with one another in a less formal
setting than a monthly newsletter. Parents/Adult Students are encouraged to sign up -
this will be especially beneficial for downloading photos/videos after June's recital!

https://discord.com/invite/NZG82E98fE
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January showed us that there is plenty
of interest in Hard Rock/Metal Choir! 

Therefore, Metal Choir will continue on
Tuesdays @ 7:15-8:30pm from February 7
onwards. Participants will be billed
monthly. We still have 3-4 spots
available for new participants to join.

We have also had interest in a Weekend
Warriors Club, a more casual gathering
on Fridays/Saturdays to sing our fav
Hard rock and Metal songs together. No
audition is required for this club and
participants are welcome to join
anytime! Talk to Chris for more info!

mailto:%20sarah@pleasantmountainmusic.ca
https://discord.com/invite/NZG82E98fE
mailto:%20chris@pleasantmountainmusic.ca


Spring Break 2023
PMM OPEN

2435A Granville Street

                  @pleasantmountainmusic

www.pleasantmountainmusic.ca
778-872-8422

inquiries@pleasantmountainmusic.ca

PMM will be OPEN and lessons
are ONGOING during all of
March. Any parents/students who
plan to be away should notify
their teachers 2-weeks' (14 days')
or more in advance if they wish to
cancel (no charge) or reschedule
a lesson. We are taking lesson
change/cancellation requests for
Spring Break from Feb onwards. 

A reminder that there are NO
MAKE-UPs or refunds for missed
group lessons. And make-ups for

missed private lessons are entirely
at the discretion of the teacher. 

Spring Break Camps
and Clinics

Spring Session Group
Classes (April-June)
We are working with our

incredible faculty members to
bring more high-quality

programming to the studio. 



This spring session (April to June)
we will offer a range of courses
from Handpan clinics, to build-
your-own instrument clinics, to
Show Choir and
Beginner/Intermediate guitar, as
well as Adult Ukulele ensemble. 

Full program to follow by late
February.
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Teacher Chersea will be
leading at least one (possibly
2) musical theatre camps,
each will be 1-week in length.
Teacher Kelsey may lead a
teens Rock/Metal Half Day
Camp

PMM will offer at least 2 spring
break camps in March, along with
2-3 clinics!

Details to follow mid-February by
email and through the Discord
app!


